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From: 	 Mills, Cheryl D <MillsCD@state.gov> 

Sent: 	 Friday, April 29, 2011 3:49 PM 

To: 
Subject: 	 FW: Clinton Centre Enniskillen 

From: Stella O'Leary [mailto 	  
Sent: Friday, April 29, 201111:26 AM 
To: Mills, Cheryl D; balderston, Kris; Kelly, DecIan 
Subject: Clinton Centre Enniskillen 

Cheryl, Kris 

If you have an opportunity pls. show this to Secretary Clinton. She will be pleased to 
see that the Clinton Centre in Enniskillen is the venue for the June Board Meeting of 
the International Fund for Ireland. Hopefully we can begin to use the Clinton Centre for 
more international conferences and work with the Clinton Foundation in Arkansas to 
share ideas. I will talk with DecIan about this. 

Thanks 

Stella 

till' 
 

INTERNATIONAL FUND FOR IRELAND 

PO Box 2000 Belfast BT4 1WD PO Box 2000 Dublin 2 
Telephone: Belfast 9076 8832 Telephone: Dublin 4780655 

Fax: Belfast 9076 3313 Fax: Dublin 4751351 

www.internationalfundforireland.com  

TO BOARD MEMBERS AND OBSERVERS 

ADVANCE NOTICE FOR INFORMATION 

The 126th meeting of the Board will be held at The Manor House Country Hotel, Killadeas, Co 
Fermanagh on Thursday 23 June 2011. 
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Overnight accommodation has been reserved at The Manor House (www.manor-house-hotel.com), for 
the night of Thursday 231d. If you will not be staying overnight, perhaps you would advise Beverly on 
028 9047 4161 or by e-mail to beverly.mcconnell@dfpni.gov.uk. 

Lunch will be available on Thursday from 12:30 in the Hotel Restaurant. 

The Board Meeting will commence at 15:00 in the Clinton Suite, The Clinton Centre, Enniskillen. 

Dinner will be in the Hotel Restaurant at 20:00 with pre drinks at 19:30. It would be appreciated if you 
could advise of any special dietary requirements. 

On the Friday morning we will visit a local project and there will be presentations on a number of Fund 
supported projects. Details will follow. 

I should be grateful if you would advise Beverly of your travel plans as early as possible to enable 
appropriate arrangements to be made. 

I will let you know when Board papers are available on the secure area of the Fund's website. 

In the meantime if you need any further information please do not hesitate to contact Joe Mullan. 

SAM CORBETT 
Joint Director General 
22 April 2011 

Stella O'Leary 
President 
Irish American Democrats 
(202) 362-9064  

www.irishamericandemocrats.orq 
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